IMPORTANT

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR
GRADUATING SENIORS!

Act No. 567 of the 2022 Regular Session
allows for data sharing local school
systems, and the Louisiana Workforce
Commission for the sole purpose of

evaluating state and federal programs.

This information will be used to report
trends on students entering the
workforce to ensure students are
career-ready when they exit high
school.

For more information or to opt-out, visit
www.lpsb.org

To learn more about ACT 567, click the following links:
e ACTNo. 567 Legislation
e ACTNo. 567 Data Sharing Aareement

Parents of graduating students for the class of 2025 and beyond wiill
be able to opt out their children during the annual enroliment
process.

To opt out of the data sharing agreement, print out
this document, sign, and return to the school
counselor.



https://legis.la.gov/legis/ViewDocument.aspx?d=1289774
https://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/data-management/lwc-act-567-data-sharing-agreement.pdf?sfvrsn=c31c6018_2
https://lpschools-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/brandi_desselle_lpsb_org/EYILso8WLm5EquNRE1eseE8B640aJ5d3ssVkc-7d_2AqwQ?e=oQA7Om

